Daily Announcements
Wednesday, January 9th
Congratulations to the Geography Bee finalists: 
6th graders Ellie Nagle and Maxim Markiw 
7th graders- Ethan Parmet, Harrison McClements, Ari Portnoe, Thomas St. Joesph 
8th graders- Nora Healey, Jason Hahn, Jamie Lozano, and Niki Malone. 
The students will compete in the final Bee on Friday!
Attention Gaming Club Members! The next meeting for Gaming Club will take place today (Wednesday) in Mr. Huth's room. See you there!
All Geography Bee finalists should meet Mrs. Clouse afterschool today in room 286. See you then!
6th grade Art Club please join us today (Wednesday) for last names A through K. See Mrs. Hoffmann for any questions.
Potter Cup 2019 is right around the corner! Please make sure your form and money is turned in to your homeroom teacher by tomorrow (Thursday).
The 3rd round of the Continental Math Contest will be held tomorrow (Thursday). There will be two testing sessions: one before school, beginning at 7:!0 am, and another session after school, beginning at 2:45 pm, in Room 182. Both sessions will take about 1/2 hour to complete. Please arrange transportation accordingly
Bowling Club will meet tomorrow (Thursday)! Please meet outside of Ms. Harris's room- 238 after school with $6.00. Oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!!
Attention all 7th and 8th-grade skiers and snowboarders attending the trip to Big Boulder on January 18th. There will be a mandatory meeting after school on (Friday) from 2:40-3:00 in GYM A/B. Please make arrangements to be there so we can finalize details and answer any questions in preparation for the trip
Show your HMS and Eagles pride by going all green on Friday! Let fill the halls with HMS juju to beat New Orleans on Sunday!
Be sure to come to the connecting corridor on Friday after school to buy a pretzel from Avé and friends to support the Notre Dame Bakery in Haiti, which provides employment for the community & funds school scholarships for children in need!
Are you interested in helping paint and design the sets for Suessical? We need you to meet in Mrs. Kwoczak's art room, 56, on Monday after school. This club will meet two times a week until February. Every Monday and Thursday.
Calling all 6th-grade girls! Do you want to have fun and eat snacks, make crafts and discover new friendships? Then come to Girls RULE club beginning next Wednesday, January 16th. Print out a permission slip from the HMS website and hand it in to either Mrs. Hughes or Mrs. Alexander before Jan 16 and come join the fun!
The first Photography Club winter session is on Thursday, January 17th in room 50. New members are welcome. Students may pick up winter schedules in room 50 at their lunch times.
The Autism Awareness Student Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 22nd at 2:40 in room 104.
Gather your friends for this year's HMS Martin Luther King Day of Service blanket-making EXTRAVAGANZA!! We will be making fleece blankets to donate to children with cancer in the United States and abroad! Go to Mrs. Gavio's website for more information and to register! Remember, "Everyone can be great, because everyone can serve!"
Attention 6th Grade Skiers and Snowboarders. If you are planning on attending the trip to Big Boulder planned for Friday, February 15th, please visit the Ski & Snowboard Website to download permission slips and payment information. All forms are DUE by Friday, February 1st. This trip will close when seats are filled on the bus, so please DO NOT wait to submit your paperwork.
On Friday, February 22nd we will be taking yearbook photos for all clubs and music ensembles in the Auditorium! The photo schedule is posted outside Ms. Ramos's room. Check it for your activity's time slot!
The 7th Grade Lady Fords held Beverly Hills to 1 point in their game. M. A. Eberhart led the way with 8 points and A. Laughlin & A. Wright each had 6 points. Great team win! Lets pack the gym for the biggest game of the season against Garnet Valley tomorrow. Tip-off is set for 3:30PM.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
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